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(Romans 10:17) So then faith comes by
hearing, and hearing by the word of God.
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Believe that Jesus is God’s Son
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(John 3:16) For God so loved the world,
that he gave his only begotten Son, that
whosoever believes in Him should not
perish, but have everlasting life.
(John 8:24) Therefore I said to you, that
you will die in your sins: for if you do not
believe that I am He, you will die in your
sins.
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Repent of your sins
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(II Peter 3:9) The Lord is not slack
concerning his promise, as some count
slackness; but is longsuffering toward us,
not willing that any should perish, but that
all should come to repentance.
(Luke 13:3)—I tell you, No; but, unless you
repent, you will all likewise perish.
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Confess that Jesus is God’s Son
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(Romans 10:10) For with the heart one
believes unto righteousness; and with the
mouth confession is made unto salvation.
(Matthew 10:32-33) Therefore whoever
confesses me before men, him I will also
confess before my Father who is in heaven.
But whoever denies me before men, him I
will also deny before my Father who is in
heaven.

(Romans 10:10) For with the heart one
believes unto righteousness; and with the
mouth confession is made unto salvation.
(Matthew 10:32-33) Therefore whoever
confesses me before men, him I will also
confess before my Father who is in heaven.
But whoever denies me before men, him I
will also deny before my Father who is in
heaven.

(Romans 10:10) For with the heart one
believes unto righteousness; and with the
mouth confession is made unto salvation.
(Matthew 10:32-33) Therefore whoever
confesses me before men, him I will also
confess before my Father who is in heaven.
But whoever denies me before men, him I
will also deny before my Father who is in
heaven.

